
Minutes LRMTA Meeting, Monday, November 7th, 2005 
 

 Christine brought the meeting to order in the recital hall at Note-able 
Music.  There were 9 members present.   
 Doreen Laing moved the acceptance of the agenda.  Seconded by Linda 
Dickey.  Carried. 
 Betty Jo Radley moved that the minutes of our October meeting be 
accepted as circulated.  Seconded by Marilyn Sinclair.  Carried. 
 Corrie Hausauer gave the Treasurer’s report.  The chequing account 
balance is $406.89 and the scholarship account is $2,872.70.  Corrie moved 
the acceptance of the treasurer’s report.  Joan Milton seconded. 
 Andrew was not there to report on the Family Concerts. 
 Doreen read e-mail’s she has received from the Kiwanis Festival 
committee regarding their concerns.  She is going to request a copy of their 
by-laws. 
 Christine informed us that our use of the University of Lethbridge 
Recital Hall has been confirmed.  Opportunities are available for students to 
attend recitals, classes and masterclasses. 
 The RC workshop held October 15th was very good and Lani Davidsen, 
a student of Deanna Oye, did a great job as the candidate for the simulation 
exam.  Those who attended found it very informative. 
 The AMEF winners will receive their awards at our Canada Week 
Music Recital November 25th.  It was requested that the AMEF logo be put on 
the recital program. 
 Marilyn reported that she has made contact with the person in charge 
of the High School Special Projects and is waiting to hear back from her. 
 In regards to the Federal Tax Receipt Bill, if there is a vote of non-
confidence or change of government, the bill will be tabled and will have to 
be reintroduced. 
 The new Website is coming along nicely. The new address is 
LRMTA.com. 
 The Canada Music Week Recital will be held Friday, November 25th at 
7:00 p.m. at McKillop United Church.  Christine will bring the banner and 
will present the awards with the representative from 1st Choice Savings and 
Credit.  Linda Loose and Mary Lee Voort are the conveners so contact one of 
them if you have any students who will be playing. 



 The Christmas Recital will be held at the Lethbridge Regional Hospital 
Atrium, Saturday, December 17th from 1:00-4:00 p.m.  Marilyn Sinclair will 
be in charge. 
 The Christmas Adult Recital is being held Saturday, December 3rd at 
Sterndale Bennett at 10:30-11:30 a.m. Linda Dickey and Doreen Laing are 
the conveners.  No program will be printed but let them know if you have any 
students who are willing to perform. 
 The deadline for nominations for the ARMTA Recognition Award is 
February 1st.  If you know of someone who should be considered let Christine 
know. 
 Christine has just received word that 1st Choice Savings and Credit 
Union has approved our request for a $1200.00 grant. This is wonderful 
news! This will be presented at our Canada Music Week Recital.   
 It was decided that the LRMTA by-laws need to be reviewed and 
updated.  Doreen and Mariyn have volunteered to go over them and outline 
any changes that need to be made.  This will be done in January or February. 
 The meeting was adjourned and the next meeting will be held Monday, 
January 16th at 9:30 a.m. in Christine’s home at 1621 Lakeshore Road South 
rather than Note-ables because of the RC exams. 

 
 


